PTA Newsletter Autumn Term 2022

September 2022

Welcome back!

The PTA would like to welcome you to another fantastic year at Cwmafan Primary School, whether it is your first year or your last. We are so grateful to be able to begin planning under more normal circumstances after the events and restrictions of the pandemic for the last 2 years!

Our aim this year is to provide Cwmafan pupils with a range of enriching and enjoyable activities and events. We will be planning some old favourites such as discos and raffles, as well as some exciting new additions! Watch this space!

Last December we held a fabulous, and very successful, 'Christmas Extravaganza' for the pupils. Unfortunately, with restricted visitors being allowed at school due to Covid rules at the time, the event had to take place without PTA volunteers present. This meant that the event had to take place during school time. We enjoyed being able to treat the children and provide them with such exciting activities after what felt like such a long time! We received lots of positive feedback about the event and we thank all the school staff for their support in delivering the activities that we planned.

Throughout the pandemic, we have continued to donate money for the Year 6 Leavers event and we have also continued to purchase treats for the children including; Christmas selection boxes, Christmas crackers and sweet treats for the Christmas parties. We now need to take the opportunity to fundraise enough money to help us provide even more exciting things for the children!

We are extremely grateful, as always, to all the parents/guardians and extended families for your continued support with our fundraising events. Without you, we could not be as successful as we are!

Cwmafan Primary School



Parent Teacher Association
PTA

UPCOMING EVENTS

Autumn Term 2022

- Halloween Disco Wednesday 26th October
- Halloween competitions
- Christmas Event –
 Thursday 1st December
 (More information to be released shortly)

PTA ONLINE

Find all our news, calendar dates and fundraising successes on the school website-

http://cwmafan-primaryschool.j2bloggy.com/ Facebook-

Cwmafan Primary PTA and the school Twitter page-@CwmafanPrimary





Name Tags! Do you label?



Cwmafan Primary School PTA has joined together with Nametags4u to provide you with an amazing deal for purchasing your labels, all while helping to raise money for the school! At Nametags4u you can purchase iron-on, stick-on, stamps and even multipurchases for your labelling needs! (We have tried and tested the products and they are well worth itthe stick-on ones especially if you don't want to stand by the iron for too long like us!)

All you need to do when ordering from Nametags4u, is enter the code 'Cwmafan' at the checkout. You will then receive 5% discount and the school with receive 15% commission from each order!

Happy labelling!



GET YOUR COSTUMES READY! ITS DISCO TIME!

Tuck shop, candy floss, hot dogs, DJ and more!

Wednesday 26th October

Nursery: Halloween Mask competition and parade

In the past we have held Halloween competitions for our nursery children, giving them a chance to be part of our events and to win some prizes! Information sheets will be sent home with the children shortly. There will be a small prize for each entry with a larger prize for our lucky winner in each Nursery session!

Infant Department (Reception - Year 2): 4pm to 5pm

Daley Bee is ready to party! Expect games, dancing and lots of fun! We will be holding a 'Best Costume' competition with a prize for the winner which will be announced at the disco.

Junior Department (Year 3 - Year 6): 5:15pm to 6:30pm

Following the success of previous years, we will be holding a pumpkin carving competition. Please bring your carved pumpkins into school on the morning of the disco. They will be filled with flameless candles and will be used to decorate the hall for the disco. The winner will be announced during the disco. We have had some fabulous entries in the past so we cannot wait to see how creative the children can be this year!

The PTA is currently run by a very small group of dedicated parents, grandparents, staff and friends of Cwmafan Primary School. We are looking for new volunteers to help plan and supervise future events. If you feel that you could help out in any way possible, please get in touch! Please note that you do not need to commit to helping at all events and meetings, just turn up when



you can and let us know what you can do. As they say 'Every Little Helps'!